2ND GRADE NEWSLETTER

October



Announcements

October is Bully Prevention, Fire & Personal Safety, & Red Ribbon month. We will visit the Fire Dept. in the morning on Thurs., Oct. 10th. We will wear red for Red Ribbon Week on Wed., Oct. 23rd.
 Students will run/walk the mile and/or do bus evacuation on Wed., Oct. 9th or Thurs., Oct. 10th at 1pm.
 As the weather is getting cooler, please make sure your child is bringing a jacket and/or heavy sweater to school. Especially for our morning recess.
 Please check Class Dojo for an updated information
 Our Halloween Parties will be on Thurs., Oct. 31st. Teachers will reach out to those who signed up to help with the party supplies.

Upcoming events:

	10/18 1st Qtr. ends; 1:15 Dismissal
\bigcirc	10/29 Parent/Teacher Conferences
\bigcirc	10/31 Halloween Party
\bigcirc	11/1 No School

Looking ahead:

<u> </u>		
READING	WALK TO READ. PLEASE BRING A SNACK.	
LANGUAGE	WE WILL BE DOING ABBREVIATIONS, WRITING COMPLETE SENTENCES, AND WRITING A FRIENDLY LETTER.	
MATH	FINISHING PATTERNS AND THEN STARTING ANALYZING DATA.	
SOCIAL STUDIES	WE WILL CONTINUE LEARNING ABOUT GOODS AND SERVICES. THEN WE LEARN ABOUT PATRIOTIC SYMBOLS AND THE ELECTION.	
SPELLING	WE WILL HAVE A NEW LIST THIS WEEK AND A TEST ON FRIDAY.	



The mission of Central City
Public Schools is to educate,
challenge, and prepare
students with lifelong skills for
the world around them.

